





1st July 2021

New school App

Dear parent/guardian,

At present we understand that communications and dinner bookings are in two different places which is why we have been working with the Astrea Academy Trust to change over to a new MIS system called Bromcom. Due to this change we will be moving to a new app called MCAS (My Child At School) which we will be using regularly from September.

In order to roll this out with minimal issues, we are asking parents to start downloading the MCAS app now. Please also keep our MyEd app at this time.

For the next two weeks we will be sending messages via both the MCAS app and MyEd just to ensure all families have a smooth communication on the MCAS app and to fix any issues. We will then be only using the MCAS app from September. You will also be able to book meals and make payments on the MCAS app which will still cut off on the Thursday evenings.

You will shortly be sent your login details to access the MCAS app. We ask that all parents from FS2-Y5 download the app by Wednesday 7th July so we can ensure there is full access.

If you have any questions about the app please don't hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Womack Office Manager

Castle Academy, Station Road. Conisbrough, Doncaster, DN12 3DB

Tel 01709 513010

Email admin@astreacastle.org

Principal Mrs AM Mason

Assistant Principal Miss C Blagden

